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Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: FW: [External] Permission to speak at upcoming RCC meeting, August 28, 2025

  

From: Wayne Turner <build4green@protonmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, August 25, 2025 6:36 PM 
To: Ascher, Seth M <seth.ascher@oah.nc.gov> 
Cc: Anna Lee <ncgppeoplepower@gmail.com>; NC Greens Co-Chair <cochair@ncgreenparty.org>; Burgos, Alexander N 
<alexander.burgos@oah.nc.gov>; Cox, Paul <paul.cox@ncsbe.gov>; Steele, Adam <adam.steele@ncsbe.gov>; LiVecchi, 
Brian P <brian.livecchi@ncsbe.gov> 
Subject: Re: [External] Permission to speak at upcoming RCC meeting, August 28, 2025  
  

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless verified. Report suspicious emails with the Report Message 
button located on your Outlook menu bar on the Home tab. 

 
Mr. Ascher,  
 
Thanks for your response. I will be speaking in opposition to the proposed rules.  
 
We did submit written comments today to the commission, and we copied Paul Cox at the board of elections, whom 
I had identified from documentation on the RCC website as the board's rules coordinator. If this was in error, I trust 
you have copied the correct person.   
 
Regards,  
 
Wayne Turner 
NCGP 
 
Sent with Proton Mail secure email.  
 

 You don't often get email from build4green@protonmail.com. Learn why this is important   


